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Ref:mne/gwaadmin/letter new arrangements 2021 
 
 
 
31 December 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
As you will have seen in the media, we are required to alter the arrangements for the start of term. 
These are the updated plans based on the current guidance from the government. 
 
Monday 4 January 2021 - Staff only in school - Logistical planning day (as previously 
communicated). 
 
Week commencing 4 January 2021 (beginning Tue 5 Jan): 
All year groups- Remote Learning - Google Classrooms 
 
The only other students in school during the first week of term will be critical workers’ 
children and a small number who we have communicated with separately. If you qualify as a 
critical worker and you require supervision of your child during this week please complete the 
following form:- 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc25dh_hZn4Gm8jNY21omdreZripTl2KFVewXaX_g
LZem6SoA/viewform 
 
Week commencing 11 January 2021 
Year 11 and 13 in school (there will be no Period 7 for Year 11 students this week) 
All other year groups - Remote learning 
 
Critical workers' children will also be in school this week if required. 
 
Week commencing 18 January 2021 
Return to normal - all students return at their usual times. 
 
The Year 13 mock exams that were due to begin on Tuesday 5 January will now begin on Monday 
11 January (following the original timetable schedule). However, the external vocational exams 
that were due to take place in the first two weeks of term will still be taking place as arranged - we 
will be in contact with students to confirm these arrangements. 
 
I will write at the beginning of next week to confirm all details and to inform you of the 
arrangements for the Lateral Flow Testing of students that we have been asked to help facilitate 
in school. 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc25dh_hZn4Gm8jNY21omdreZripTl2KFVewXaX_gLZem6SoA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc25dh_hZn4Gm8jNY21omdreZripTl2KFVewXaX_gLZem6SoA/viewform
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In the meantime let me take this opportunity to wish you a Happy New Year 2021. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ian Moreton 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


